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8 May 2005

Dear Mom,


Happy Mother's Day! I think it is today. I have received cards from both The Kellers and Cpt. Green. When you see them in church tell them I said thanks for the kind words. I'm feeling very well today. My ankle doesn't hurt but only a little at night. Yesterday SDI SSgt. Trach talked to my recruiter and he thinks I might be out by Friday. I'm really excited. When the SDI starts paying attention to you then they know your almost ready. Today I went to the DI because when I have been coughing I have been having blood in it. He said it was because I have been sounding off and doing things right. That is what I thought but I need to inform them anyways. Everything for my health is improving greatly. On my IST 23 days ago I did 67 crunches. Today for practice I did 116. That is a huge improvement in 23 days. They thought I was sandbagging but I think the coughing helped/helps my abs. 


I hope everyone at church is well. Tell them I said hello and I pray for their health, safety and the outreach of the church every night.

I don't know if you wanted to know who has been writing me: you, dad, Grandma Fran, Grandma Doris, Uncle Danny, Conor, the Kellers from church, Peggy + Dick Nadeau and 8-Ball. Well any questions you have put at the bottom of the letter so I can find them and sure I answer. 




Love, 





Brendon

I'm sure you'll also call and give him the list of people who wrote me. I also wrote Stobie and am waiting to get his letter. I'll be allowed to call home when I get dropped to training, so if you get a call from a # you don't know and your at work you might want to answer.




Love you, talk soon I hope





Brendon

